Cemetery Trustees

11/7/18 Draft Meeting Minutes

Meeting opened at 5:30 PM

In attendance were Chairman Sue Weeks, Charlotte Allen, Guy Pike, and Sexton Greg Buck
The minutes of 25 Sept. and 2 Oct were approved with minor spelling corrections.

A change in billing was discussed. Markers for cremation plots will have a line item in the budget which
will eliminate “pass through” billing. The customer will then be billed.

An invoice from Sexton Greg Buck was approved in the amount of $460. $200 from the budget, $260
from the marker account.

An invoice from Bill Graham was approved in the amount of $100 for trash pickup.
An invoice for $800 from Jessica Davis for gravestone repair was approved for payment.
An invoice for $100 for mowing from Mark Eldridge was approved.

Discussion of next years budget resulted in agreement to raise the Cemetery Trustees Legal line to
$1000. The budget should be finalized at the next meeting( see date below).

Guy presented a revised application for a burial permit and burial permit. Charlotte will reorganize it for
the next meeting.

A check for $300 for burial plots will be passed on to the Trustees of the Trust Funds.

Discussion was had on the removal of trees and repair of stone walls in the various cemeteries. Years of
neglect will require considerable resources to correct.

Guy brought in information on iron gates for several access points at the Townhouse Cemetery. He will
report further at the next meeting.

The next meeting is on 13 Nov 2018 at 5:30 PM
Public attendance/ input is always welcome.
Meeting adjourned at 7 PM

Submitted by Guy Pike, Secretery, Cemetery Trustees



